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Ask Baba Yaga
Early birds and night owls are born, not
made. Sleep patterns are the most obvious
manifestation of the highly individualized
biological clocks we inherit, but these
clocks also regulate bodily functions from
digestion to hormone levels to cognition. By
understanding and respecting our internal
time, we can live better.
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The Waking Forest
At the crossroads of #MeToo,
#HexthePatriarchy, and the increasingly vocal
feminist and LGBTQ+ movements comes a highly
readable and moving collection of writings
The difference between the witch and the
layperson is that a witch already knows they
are powerful. The layperson may only suspect.
Becoming Dangerous is a collection of deeply
personal essays by marginalized people
operating at the intersection of feminism,
witchcraft, and resistance about summoning
power and becoming fearsome in a world that
would prefer them to be afraid. Written by
women artists, authors, columnists, comic
book writers, fashionistas, performers, and
video game designers, these essays are
personal explorations about how and why
rituals of resistance work for them. Their
goal is to help readers summon their own
power to resist, survive, and thrive.

Shakti Woman
Master the magic of matchmaking in this fun
and practical guide to using witchcraft to
find your perfect partner. Now you can find
love faster than ever with this complete
guide to magical matchmaking! The Witch’s
Book of Love has all the spells and solutions
to help you on your quest for love—and shows
you how to make your relationship grow and
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prosper into the love you’ve always dreamed
of! The Witch’s Book of Love has everything
you need to know about attracting the perfect
partner with spells, palmistry, astrology,
and numerology. Check your compatibility and
seal your new relationship with charms and
other magical mojo so you can make your love
last a lifetime.

Love Thy Neighbor
“No one writes about the subjects of
sexuality, desire, the shadow, and diabolism
with such relish, and when I read her words I
feel both smarter and less afraid of my own
‘tabooed’ feelings and thoughts. Like a cat,
Kristen sees in the dark, as she guides us
gracefully forward with her vision of
unapologetic, feminine power.” —From the
Foreword by Pam Grossman, author of Waking
the Witch: Reflections on Women, Magic, and
Power The cat: A sensual shapeshifter. A
hearth keeper, aloof, tail aloft, stalking
vermin. A satanic accomplice. A beloved
familiar. A social media darling. A euphemism
for reproductive parts. An epithet for the
weak. A knitted—and contested—hat on millions
of marchers, fists in the air, pink pointed
ears poking skyward. Cats and cat references
are ubiquitous in art, pop culture, politics,
and the occult, and throughout history, they
have most often been coded female. From the
“crazy cat lady” unbowed by patriarchal
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prescriptions to the coveted sex kitten to
the dreadful crone and her yowling
compatriot, feminine feline archetypes reveal
the ways in which women have been revered and
reviled around the world—in Greek and
Egyptian mythology, the European witch
trials, Japanese folklore, and contemporary
film. By combining historical research, pop
culture, art analyses, and original
interviews, Cat Call explores the cat and its
indivisible connection to femininity and
teases out how this connection can help us
better understand the relationship between
myth, history, magic, womanhood in the
digital age, and our beloved, clawed
companions.

The Witch in Every Woman
A powerful true story about a Muslim doctor's
service to small-town America and the hope of
overcoming our country's climate of hostility
and fear. In 2013, Ayaz Virji left a
comfortable job at an East Coast hospital and
moved to a town of 1,400 in Minnesota,
feeling called to address the shortage of
doctors in rural America. But in 2016, this
decision was tested when the reliably blue,
working-class county swung for Donald Trump.
Virji watched in horror as his children faced
anti-Muslim remarks at school and some of his
most loyal patients began questioning whether
he belonged in the community. Virji wanted
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out. But in 2017, just as he was lining up a
job in Dubai, a local pastor invited him to
speak at her church and address
misconceptions about what Muslims practice
and believe. That invitation has grown into a
well-attended lecture series that has changed
hearts and minds across the state, while
giving Virji a new vocation that he never
would have expected. In Love Thy Neighbor,
Virji relates this story in a gripping,
unforgettable narrative that shows the human
consequences of our toxic politics, the power
of faith and personal conviction, and the
potential for a renewal of understanding in
America's heartland.

Witches of America
Exposing how "witch" and "slut" are used to
police female sexuality, the author
rehabilitates these sex positive archetypes.

Literary Witches
Harness the power of magic to create a
beautiful, healing living space with this
unique illustrated guide from the founder of
HausWitch, the popular Salem, Massachusetts,
store and online lifestyle brand. Anyone
looking to put together their ideal home—full
of beauty, comfort, protection, and positive
energy—will gravitate to HausMagick, a simple
and striking modern handbook for using
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witchcraft to bring divine wellbeing into
every dwelling. Author and HausWitch founder
Erica Feldmann teaches you how to transform
any space into a sacred sanctuary using the
principles of the HausWitch brand, which
brings together earth magic, meditation,
herbalism, self-awareness, tarot, astrology,
feminist spirituality, and interior
decoration. Organized by six fundamental
elements—Manifestation, Clearing, Protection,
Comfort, Harmony, and Balance—HausMagick
includes herbal recipes for clearing sprays
and bath salts, folklore-inspired decorating
tips, an overview of tarot, advice on
crystals, ancient home healing spells and
meditations, and more. Featuring a
sophisticated and inviting layout, filled
with more than 100 inspiring colorful
photographs, HausMagick is the cool modern
guide to a transformed living space.

A Midsummer-night's Dream
From the author of the classic Motherpeace–an
inspiring and practical guide for awakening
women's shamanic healing powers to heal
ourselves and our planet.

The Virago Book Of Witches
A journey through the attempts artists,
scientists, and tinkerers have made to
imagine and communicate with the otherworldly
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using various technologies, from cameras to
radiowaves. Strange Frequencies takes readers
on an extraordinary narrative and historical
journey to discover how people have used
technology in an effort to search for our own
immortality. Bebergal builds his own ghostly
gadgets to reach the other side, too, and
follows the path of famous inventors,
engineers, seekers, and seers who attempted
to answer life's ultimate mysteries. He finds
that not only are technological innovations
potent metaphors keeping our spiritual
explorations alive, but literal tools through
which to experiment the boundaries of the
physical world and our own psyches. Peter
takes the reader alongside as he explores: *
the legend of the golem and the strange
history of automata; * a photographer who is
trying to capture the physical manifestation
of spirits; * a homemaker who has recorded
voicemails from the dead; * a stage magician
who combines magic and technology to alter
his audience's consciousness; * and more.

Witches, Sluts, Feminists
Spiritual Ceremonies to Enrich Daily Life
Practice Sacred Living. Rituals are often
performed to acknowledge special, sacred
moments of life. When we align ourselves with
the rhythms of the earth, we see that every
day is sacred. Sacred living is the art of
acknowledging the abundance of life and the
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deep meaning within natural rhythms. The
Witch’s Guide to Ritual teaches the practice
of daily rituals for self-care and personal
growth. The Art of Healing. The Witch’s Guide
to Ritual can help you create a healing
ritual space, whether you are an experienced
hedge witch or a beginner exploring new
magical practices. You’ll learn about the
history of rites and rituals, mythology for
today’s world, and how healing works in a
modern witch house. Celebrate life. The key
to celebrating the abundance of life lies in
the recognition that we are surrounded by all
that is magical. Organized by season, The
Witch’s Guide to Ritual offers a suggested
ceremony for each day of the year and
includes hundreds of simple rites,
suggestions, meditations, and holiday
celebrations that can make the ordinary
extraordinary. What you'll learn inside this
book: The psychological benefits of rituals
in your life Why participating in group
events enriches your life and brings you
closer to friends, family, and loved ones How
to create an altar or shrine as a power
center in your home for spiritual renewal
Which crystals, herbs, symbols, and talismans
can bring you calm, health, love, prosperity,
and happiness Healing is possible with sacred
living. If you enjoyed The Witch’s Book of
Self-Care, The Spirit Almanac, The House
Witch, or The Witch’s Book of Rituals, you’ll
love this new guide to inspired magical
practice.
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The Bear That Wasn't
The Moon Book
A collection of more than fifty stories about
witches from around the world. There are
tales of banshees, crones and beauties in
disguise from China, Siberia, the Caribbean,
Armenia, Portugal and Australia. The
characters featured include Italy's Witch BeaWitch, Lilith, Kali, and Twitti Glyn Hec.
Alluring women, enchantresses, wise old
ladies and bewitching women: they are all
here and ready to haunt, entice, possess,
transform, challenge - and sometimes even to
help.

HausMagick
A hibernating bear awakens to find himself
smack dab in the middle of a sprawling
industrial complex where people think he's
just a silly man who wears a fur coat. 46
illustrations.

Strange Frequencies
The Little Witch's Book of Spells is an
enchanting compendium of spells, potions, and
activities for kids 8 to 12 years old. Young
witches-in-training will discover spells to
resolve problems, foster friendship, and
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engage with the natural world. This
spellbinding book guides readers on how to
craft a magic wand, befriend a fairy, and
read tea leaves, as well as glossaries of
magical terms and symbols. • A playful and
immersive guidebook to all things magical •
Filled with simple activities using easily
found ingredients • Complete with lush
illustrations The Little Witch's Book of
Spells harnesses magic and the imagination to
help little witches feel powerful, tap into
creative energy, and practice self-love.
Spells and activities include Best Friends
Forever Spell, Jump Rope Protection Spell,
Get Well Soon Elixir, Blanket Fort Magical
Fortress Spell, How to Make a Magical Fairy
Garden, and Mermaid Bath Spell. • Perfect for
young readers interested in magic, fans of
Harry Potter, Sabrina the Teenage Witch, and
fantasy series featuring witches • A
mystical, fun, and empowering book of spells
that will have any child enthralled by the
magical world • Great for millennial parents
who want to encourage imagination,
creativity, and play • You'll love this book
if you love books like The Book of the
Secrets of Merlin Wizardology by Candlewick
Press, Fairyopolis: A Flower Fairies Journal
by Glen Bird and Liz Catchpole, and The
Unofficial Harry Potter Spellbook: Wizard
Training by Michael Gonzalez.

The Little Witch's Book of Spells
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From the podcast host of The Witch Wave and
practicing witch Pam Grossman—who Vulture has
dubbed the “Terry Gross of witches”—comes an
exploration of the world’s fascination with
witches, why they have intrigued us for
centuries and why they’re more relevant now
than ever. When you think of a witch, what do
you picture? Pointy black hat, maybe a
broomstick. But witches in various guises
have been with us for millennia. In Waking
the Witch, Pam Grossman explores the impact
of the world’s most magical icon. From the
idea of the femme fatale in league with the
devil to the bewitching pop culture
archetypes in Sabrina the Teenage Witch and
Harry Potter; from the spooky ladies in fairy
tales to the rise of contemporary witchcraft,
witches reflect the power and potential of
women. Part cultural analysis, part memoir,
Waking the Witch traces the author’s own
journey on the path to witchcraft, and how
this has helped her find self-empowerment and
purpose. It celebrates witches past, present,
and future, and reveals the critical role
they have played—and will continue to play—in
the world as we know it. “Deftly illuminating
the past while beckoning us towards the
future, Waking the Witch has all the makings
of a feminist classic. Wise, relatable, and
real, Pam Grossman is the witch we need for
our times” (Ami McKay, author of The Witches
of New York).
Page 11/39

Read Book Online Waking The Witch Reflections
On Women Magic And Power
Waking the Witch
There's more than one way to be a witch! Some
witches harness the properties of herbs and
crystals, and some craft their own spells and
rituals for empowerment and success; some
dress all in black, and some prefer a more
colorful aesthetic. Author and illustrator
Sonia Lazo celebrates the power and diversity
of contemporary witches in this enchanting
love letter to all things occult. Her
charming illustrations offer an inclusive,
body-positive message to modern mystics all
over the world, reminding readers that anyone
can tap into their inner magic—all you have
to do is be true to yourself.

Initiated
A Gothic fantasy set on a college campus from
the author of Wylding Hall: “The unstoppable
narrative just might make Waking the Moon a
cult classic. Literally” (Spin). Sweeney
Cassidy is the typical college freshman at
the University of the Archangels and St. John
the Divine in Washington, DC. She drinks. She
parties. And she certainly doesn’t suspect
that underneath its picturesque Gothic
façade, the University is a haven for the
Benandanti, a cult devoted to suppressing the
powerful and destructive Moon Goddess. But
everything is about to change as Sweeney
learns that her two new best friends are the
Page 12/39

Read Book Online Waking The Witch Reflections
On Women Magic And Power
Goddess’s Chosen Ones. Rich and engrossing,
Waking the Moon is a seductive post-feminist
thriller that delves into an ancient feud,
where the real and magical collide, and one
woman is forced to make a decision that will
change the world. This ebook features an
illustrated biography of Elizabeth Hand
including rare images and never-before-seen
documents from the author’s personal
collection.

Revolutionary Witchcraft
Create the life you seek. . . discover a
pathway to the powers within. All women
possess the primal courage and strength of
the Witch. In this breakthrough, lifealtering new book, Laurie Cabot brings more
than forty years of experience as a spiritual
counselor and practicing Witch to cultivate
and celebrate the secret, magical side of
every woman's nature. Unfolding the wit and
wisdom of ancient Celtic tales, as well as
many stories of her own making, Laurie shows
you how ancient truths can empower you during
many of life's dark moments and lead you on a
path of success and personal fulfillment.
Through story, ritual activity, and spiritual
communion, you will learn how to use your
instinctual nature to achieve your goals and
feel energized, strong, and capable in your
daily life. Explore how to: Increase
sexuality and bring into your life, and
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heart, the love you long for Uncover hidden
strengths and overcome fear Protect yourself
and loved ones from physical harm, deception,
or betrayal Retrieve your inborn talent to
heal ailments and diagnose disease Unleash
creativity Enhance communication skills
Sharpen your intuition about others and the
world around you Enjoy healthy, productive
dreams

Touch Me Not
A guide to conscious living through the moon
and her phases, incorporating wellness
rituals, spellwork, and witchcraft for the
modern seeker. We all know the moon. We all
have a relationship with it. The earliest
people obeyed her orbit, timed their months
and holidays and celebrations and agriculture
to the moon; the echoes of that system are
still visible today, though the connection to
the moon is often forgotten. Sarah Faith
Gottesdiener is the leader of a movement to
remind us of that lineage, guiding our
rhythms and our sleep, our energy and our
emotions, reminding us of our humanity and
our magic. In her self-published Many Moons
Workbooks and Lunar Journals, as well as her
sold-out classes, she has guided over 50,000
readers to a deeper relationship with the
moon, and through it, with themselves. This
evergreen book will be an informative and
comprehensive guide to lunar living,
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incorporating radical, self-empowering, and
magical tools and resources for the beginner
and experienced lunar-follower alike.
Depending on where we are in our lives,
depending on what we are feeling or what is
happening around us, the moon allows us a
space to invite ritual into our daily lives.
The Moon Book will provide a framework on how
to utilize the entire lunar cycle
holistically, while offering ways for the
reader to develop a personal relationship
with their own cycles—energetic, personal,
and emotional—through the lens of the moon’s
phases.

Ascend Ascend
"A transcendent travelogue with a wickedly
delicious, feminist twist," writes Pam
Grossman (author of Waking the Witch)--Witch
Hunt is a captivating guide to the historic
witch hunts and how their legacy continues to
impact us today." Traveling through cities
and sites across Italy, France, Germany,
Ireland, the United Kingdom, and the United
States, Kristen J. Sollée--a secondgeneration witch herself--explores the witch
as a figure of female power and persecution.
By infusing an adventurous first-person
narrative with extensive research and
imaginative historical fiction, Witch Hunt
captures the magic of travel to make an oftenoverlooked period of history come alive.
Page 15/39

Read Book Online Waking The Witch Reflections
On Women Magic And Power
Between the 15th-17th centuries, a confluence
of political, economic, and religious factors
inspired witch hysteria to ignite like
wildfire across Europe, and, later, parts of
America. At the heart of the witch hunts were
often dangerous misconceptions about
femininity and female sexuality, and women
were disproportionately punished as a result.
Today, this lineage of oppression remains an
important reference point through which we
can contemplate women's rights--and human
rights--in the Western world and beyond.
Witch Hunt isn't only an exploration of the
horrors of history, but also uncovers how the
archetype of the witch has been
rehabilitated. For witches are not just
haunting figures of the past; the witch is
also a liberatory icon and identity of the
present.

Witchery
Witchcraft has recently been undergoing a
huge popular revival, but does modern pagan
witchcraft really bear any resemblance to its
historical antecedents? The witch in history
was a very different creature from her modern
counterpart, and this book sets out to
explore the historical background to the
European witchcraft phenomenon. It examines
in detail the growth of the ideological,
cultural and legal concepts that eventually
led to the carnage of the Witch Craze in the
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16th and 17th centuries, which, it is
estimated, may have claimed the lives of
around 40,000 people. For both Medieval and
Reformation scholars alike the Devil and all
his works were a very real threat. Their
conviction that witches were the servants of
Satan led to the formation of perhaps one of
the greatest conspiracy theories of all time:
a belief that witches were working in league
with the Devil in a diabolical plot against
all Christendom. Witches were transformed
from poor deluded old women who rode out at
night with the pagan goddess Diana into devilworshipping heretics who became the focus of
a centuries-long, Europe-wide campaign
determined to seek out and destroy this evil
wherever it was to be found, regardless of
whether any of its victims were actually
guilty or not.

The History Of Witchcraft
From the podcast host of The Witch Wave and
practicing witch Pam Grossman—who Vulture has
dubbed the “Terry Gross of witches”—comes an
exploration of the world’s fascination with
witches, why they have intrigued us for
centuries and why they’re more relevant now
than ever. When you think of a witch, what do
you picture? Pointy black hat, maybe a
broomstick. But witches in various guises
have been with us for millennia. In Waking
the Witch, Pam Grossman explores the impact
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of the world’s most magical icon. From the
idea of the femme fatale in league with the
devil to the bewitching pop culture
archetypes in Sabrina the Teenage Witch and
Harry Potter; from the spooky ladies in fairy
tales to the rise of contemporary witchcraft,
witches reflect the power and potential of
women. Part cultural analysis, part memoir,
Waking the Witch traces the author’s own
journey on the path to witchcraft, and how
this has helped her find self-empowerment and
purpose. It celebrates witches past, present,
and future, and reveals the critical role
they have played—and will continue to play—in
the world as we know it. “Deftly illuminating
the past while beckoning us towards the
future, Waking the Witch has all the makings
of a feminist classic. Wise, relatable, and
real, Pam Grossman is the witch we need for
our times” (Ami McKay, author of The Witches
of New York).

Witch Hunt
Ascend Ascend was written over the course of
twenty days, coming in and out of trance
states brought on by intermittent fasting and
somatic rituals while secluded in the tower
of a 100-year-old church. It is rooted in the
jewish mystical tradition of merkabah
literature, chronicling an ascent up the
kabbalistic sefirot to witness the "chariot
of god." While traditional merkabah prose
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trends dry--focused on preparations for the
journey while demurring to describe the
experience itself--Ascend Ascend uses poetry
to touch the ineffable. Equal parts Walt
Whitman and Maggot Brain, this long poem
documents the ecstatic destruction of the
self.

Becoming Dangerous
Touch Me Not is an Austrian manuscript
compendium of the black magical arts,
completed c. 1795. Unique and otherworldly,
it evokes a realm of visceral dark magic. As
the co-editor of this volume Hereward Tilton
notes, the manuscript "appears at first sight
to be a 'grimoire' or magician's manual
intended for noviciates of black magic.
Psychedelic drug use, animal sacrifice,
sigillary body art, masturbation fantasy and
the necromantic manipulation of gallowscorpses count among the transgressive
procedures it depicts. With their aid hidden
treasures are wrested from guardian spirits,
and the black magician's highest ambition--an
infernal transfiguration and union with the
Devil--can be fulfilled." Hidden for decades
within the Wellcome Library collection, Touch
Me Not is published here as a full-color
facsimile. The German and Latin texts have
been translated by Hereward Tilton and Merlin
Cox, scholars who have explored the sources
for the various elements and provided copious
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references. Tilton provides an introduction
that lays out the context for the survival of
this extraordinary manuscript.

Enchantments
Smoke Gets in Your Eyes meets Women Who Run
With The Wolves in this "gorgeously written,
fierce, political, personal, and deeply
inspiring" (Michelle Tea) memoir about
finding meaning, beauty, and power through a
life in witchcraft. An initiation signals a
beginning: a door opens and you step through.
Traditional Wiccan initiates are usually
brought into the craft through a ceremony
with a High Priestess. But even though Amanda
Yates Garcia's mother, a practicing witch
herself, initiated her into the earthcentered practice of witchcraft when she was
13 years old, Amanda's real life as a witch
only began when she underwent a series of
spontaneous initiations of her own.
Descending into the underworlds of poverty,
sex work, and misogyny, Initiated describes
Amanda's journey to return to her body,
harness her power, and create the magical
world she longed for through witchcraft.
Hailed by crows, seduced by magicians, and
haunted by ancestors broken beneath the
wheels of patriarchy, Amanda's quest for selfdiscovery and empowerment is a deep
exploration of a modern witch's trials healing ancient wounds, chafing against
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cultural expectations, creating intimacy all while on a mission to re-enchant the
world. Peppered with mythology, tales of the
goddesses and magical women throughout
history, Initiated stands squarely at the
intersection of witchcraft and feminism. With
generosity and heart, this book speaks to the
question: is it possible to live a life of
beauty and integrity in a world that feels
like it's dying? Declaring oneself a witch
and practicing magic has everything to do
with claiming authority and power for
oneself, of taking back our planet in the
name of Love. Initiated is both memoir and
manifesto calling the magical people of the
world to take up their wands: stand up, be
brave, describe the world they want, then
create it like a witch.

The Witches of New York
"When the lives of a girl, who has terrifying
visions, and a witch, who grants wishes to
children in the woods, collide in the most
unexpected of ways, a dark, magical truth
threatens to doom them both"--

The Witch's Book of Love
Everywhere, the witches are rising. Are you
ready to answer the call and embrace your own
inner witch? In this book, third-generation
Witch Juliet Diaz guides you on a journey to
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connect with the Magick within you. She
explains how to cast off what doesn't serve
you, unleash your authentic self, and become
an embodiment of your truth. You'll also
learn the skills and techniques you need to
build your own Magickal craft. Within these
enchanted pages you'll discover how to: *
Connect with the power of your inner witch *
Create spells, potions, and rituals for love,
protection, healing, manifestation and more *
Amplify your energy by working with a Book of
Shadows * Create an altar and decorate it
according to the seasons * Work with the Moon
and the Seasons of the Witch * Connect with
your ancestors to receive their wisdom Filled
with Magick, inspiration, and love, Witchery
is your guide and companion on a wickedly
delicious journey to true self-empowerment.

The Witch's Guide to Ritual
A whip-smart and illuminating exploration of
the world’s fascination with witches from
podcast host and practicing witch Pam
Grossman (The Witch Wave), who delves deeply
into why witches have intrigued us for
centuries and why they’re more relevant now
than ever. When you think of a witch, what do
you picture? Pointy black hat, maybe a
broomstick. But witches in various guises
have been with us for millennia. In Waking
the Witch, Pam Grossman explores the cultural
and historical impact of the world’s most
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magical icon. From the idea of the femme
fatale in league with the devil in early
modern Europe and Salem, to the bewitching
pop culture archetypes in Buffy the Vampire
Slayer, Sabrina the Teenage Witch, and Harry
Potter; from the spooky ladies in fairy tales
and horror films to the rise of feminist
covens and contemporary witchcraft, witches
reflect the power and potential of women. In
this fascinating read that is part cultural
analysis, part memoir, Pam opens up about her
own journey on the path to witchcraft, and
how her personal embrace of the witch helped
her find strength, self-empowerment, and a
deeper purpose. A comprehensive meditation on
one of the most mysterious and captivating
figures of all time, Waking the Witch
celebrates witches past, present, and future,
and reveals the critical role they have
played—and will continue to play—in shaping
the world as we know it.

Waking the Witch
Are you ready to open yourself to the divine
powers in order to bring beauty into your
life, happiness to your heart, and strength
to your will? Then you'll want to get
Witchcraft: Theory and Practice by Ly de
Angeles. With more than three decades of
experience she has learned how to bring the
teachings alive, combining modern with
ancient, so you can better understand the
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true potential and depth of Witchcraft.
Within the pages of this book you will find
the secrets and techniques to become a Witch.
These can be divided into three categories:
philosophical disciplines, spiritual beliefs,
and practical techniques. Each part gets a
focus in this book. In the first section, you
will: - Learn meditation and how it can be
used for ritual - Discover the secrets of
visualization, telepathy, and personal power
- Use the self-analysis techniques to
discover who you are and never walk in
anyone's shadow In the second section you
can: - Uncover the essence of the God and
Goddess - Discover the festivals of
Witchcraft - Learn how to make and use the
tools of Witchcraft - Understand how to do
rituals, including the rite of selfinitiation And in the final section, you'll:
- Practice psychic protection, shapeshifting,
and banishing - Master astral projection Learn to interpret omens This really just
barely covers some of the information you
will find revealed in these pages. Written in
a style that is clear and concise, this book
will add to your knowledge of Witchcraft.
Whether you are new to the Craft or have been
practicing for some time, Witchcraft: Theory
and Practice will impart wisdom that will
fascinate and entice. You will be using this
book for many years to come.

Witchcraft
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Dear Baba Yaga, I think I must crave male
attention too much. I fear that, without it,
I would feel invisible. BABA YAGA: When you
seek others this way, you are invisible
nonetheless. Yr shawl is covered in mirrors
in which others admire themselves; this is
why they greet you so passionately. It is
good to be seen, but it is better to see.
Find a being to look hard into, & you will
see yrself and what is more than you. In ageold Slavic fairy tales, the witch Baba Yaga
is sought out by those with a burning need
for guidance. In contemporary life, Baba
Yaga—a dangerous, slippery oracle—answered
earnest questions on The Hairpin for years.
These pages collect her most poignant,
surreal, and humorous exchanges along with
all-new questions and answers for those
seeking her mystical advice.

Internal Time
A wise, witchy, and welcoming guide to living
life magically Mya Spalter has spent years
among candles, herbs, cats, and spells as an
employee at New York City’s oldest occult
shop, Enchantments. Since it would get
crowded in there if all of you visited, this
beautifully illustrated book will be your
guide to its secrets and stories; in the
process, Mya will introduce you to some
mystical concepts you can use to build spells
and rituals that resonate with your own
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personal style, including: • Create and
maintain altars Even people who aren’t
spiritually inclined seem to be able to get
down with the beneficial function of an altar
as a place to model beauty and balance in
their lives. It’s aspirational. • Save your
love magic for yourself Because casting a
love spell on someone else is pushy and far
too easy to mess up. • Clean your filthy
apartment Fine, maybe you make your bed every
day, but Mya’s talking about the kind of
grime you can’t necessarily see. • Money
magic for need, not greed Hint: It starts
with tipping well; it doesn’t pay to be
miserly when asking the universe for
abundance. Mya reveals the power of colors
(Louboutins wouldn’t have the same status if
their soles were lavender), the keys to
banishing unfriendly spirits (with cleansing
rituals or even a dance party), and
invaluable instructions in the timeless arts
of astrology, tarot, and finding a parking
spot downtown. Open up this book and enchant
your own life! Advance praise for
Enchantments “Hilariously conversational,
deceptively deep, and phenomenally
illustrated, Enchantments will blow your mind
and make you laugh while imparting expert
knowledge of witchcraft and why it’s so
needed today.”—Natasha Lyonne, actress and
producer “Imagine that your best friend, a
supremely cool, funny, and irreverent person,
is also a witch willing to educate and
inspire you toward your own witchy practice
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with humor, sass, and intelligence. This book
is magic—literally!”—Michelle Tea, author of
Modern Tarot “Part memoir, part recipe book,
and part poetry collection, Enchantments lets
readers in on the great secret of all
witchcraft—that being a witch is about being
free to be yourself.”—Dorothea Lasky, author
of Milk and co-creator of Astro Poets “We can
all use more magic in our lives in these
trying times, and Enchantments will help us
get started.”—Kimya Dawson,
singer/songwriter, The Moldy Peaches

The Witches Are Coming
INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER “Wonderfully wicked
and deliciously dark, The Witches of New York
had me totally spellbound. Reminiscent of
Jonathan Strange & Mr Norrell, Ami McKay has
written a book brimming with atmosphere,
intrigue, and a cast of mesmerising
characters. I loved it.” — Hazel Gaynor, New
York Times bestselling author of The Girl Who
Came Home Respectable Lady Seeks Dependable
Shop Girl. Those averse to magic need not
apply. New York in the spring of 1880 is a
place alive with wonder and curiosity.
Determined to learn the truth about the
world, its residents enthusiastically engage
in both scientific experimentation and
spiritualist pursuits. Séances are the
entertainment of choice in exclusive social
circles, and many enterprising women—some
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possessed of true intuitive powers, and some
gifted with the art of performance—find work
as mediums. Enter Adelaide Thom and Eleanor
St. Clair. At their humble teashop, Tea and
Sympathy, they provide a place for whispered
confessions, secret cures, and spiritual
assignations for a select society of ladies,
who speak the right words and ask the right
questions. But the profile of Tea and
Sympathy is about to change with the
fortuitous arrival of Beatrice Dunn. When
seventeen-year-old Beatrice leaves the safety
of her village to answer an ad that reads
"Respectable Lady Seeks Dependable Shop Girl.
Those averse to magic need not apply," she
has little inclination of what the job will
demand of her. Beatrice doesn't know it yet,
but she is no ordinary small-town girl; she
has great spiritual gifts—ones that will
serve as her greatest asset and also place
her in grave danger. Under the tutelage of
Adelaide and Eleanor, Beatrice comes to
harness many of her powers, but not even they
can prepare her for the evils lurking in the
darkest corners of the city or the courage it
will take to face them.

Witch, Please
"Lisa Lister is an uber-goddess of humour,
wisdom, fun and cheek. She's just what THIS
doctor ordered." – Dr Christiane Northrup,
author of Goddesses Never Age and Making Life
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Easy A witch is a wise woman, a healer. Yet
for so long the word "witch" has had negative
connotations. In this book, third generation
hereditary witch Lisa Lister explains the
history behind witchcraft, why identifying as
a healer in past centuries led women to be
burned at the stake, and why the witch is
reawakening in women across the world today.
All women are witches, and when they connect
to source, trust their intuition, and use
their magic, they can make medicine to heal
themselves and the world. This book is a retelling of Herstory, an overview of the
different schools of witchcraft and the core
principles and practices within them.
Discover ancient wisdom made relevant for
modern witches: • The wheel of the year, the
sabbats, the cycles of the moon. • Tools to
enhance your intuition, including oracle
cards and dowsing, so that you can make
decisions quickly and comfortably. •
Understanding the ancient use of the word
"medicine". • How to work with herbs,
crystals, and power animals so that you have
support in your spiritual work. • How to
build and use a home altar to focus your
intentions and align you with seasonal
cycles, the moon cycles, and your own
intentions for growth. • Cleanse, purify, and
create sacred space. • Work with the elements
to achieve deep connection with the world
around you. In addition, Lisa teaches
personal, hands-on rituals and spells from
her family lineage of gypsy witch magic to
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help you heal, manifest, and rediscover your
powers. Above all, Lisa shows that we really
are "the granddaughters of the witches that
they couldn't burn".

The Crystal Code
Discover the power of natural magic and
healing through herbs, flowers, and essential
oils in this new guide to green witchcraft.
At her core, the green witch is a naturalist,
an herbalist, a wise woman, and a healer. She
embraces the power of nature; she draws
energy from the Earth and the Universe; she
relies on natural objects like stones and
gems to commune with the land she lives off
of; she uses plants, flowers, oils, and herbs
for healing; she calls on nature for
guidance; and she respects every living being
no matter how small. In The Green Witch, you
will learn the way of the green witch, from
how to use herbs, plants, and flowers to make
potions and oils for everyday healing as well
as how crystals, gems, stones, and even twigs
can help you find balance within. You’ll
discover how to find harmony in Earth’s great
elements and connect your soul to every
living creature. This guide also contains
directions for herbal blends and potions,
ritual suggestions, recipes for sacred foods,
and information on how to listen to and
commune with nature. Embrace the world of the
green witch and discover what the power of
Page 30/39

Read Book Online Waking The Witch Reflections
On Women Magic And Power
nature has in store for you.

Waking the Moon
Destress, recharge, and heighten your
intuition with this indispensable modern
introduction to unlocking the ancient power
of crystals and creating positive change in
your life. Rose quartz, amethyst, tourmaline,
and many other eye-catching crystals have
captivated people for centuries. Lovely to
look at and pleasing to hold, these stones
are much more than mere decoration.
Throughout history they have been thought to
possess divinatory, protective, and healing
properties. Today, with wellness experts
praising their good vibes, crystals and
gemstones have been embraced as essential
elements of self-care for their ability to
manifest harmony, health, and connection with
ourselves on a deeper level. Crystal healer
Tamara Driessen sees these glittering stones
as cosmic technology—absorbing, transforming,
and transmitting energy. In The Crystal Code,
she brings her insight and experience to help
you harness the earth’s energy to • boost
your confidence (Peacock Ore) • destress and
recenter (dusky blue Celestite) • take
control (purple Amethyst) • get over your ex
(rosy pink Kunzite) • boost your energy
(Orange Calcite) You’ll also discover the
best ways to cleanse your stones and program
them with your intentions. Driessen’s
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meditations and self-care rituals will help
you follow your intuition, respect your body,
and center your priorities. Whether you’re a
modern mystic, a new collector, or just
crystal curious, this stylish, accessible
book will help you harness the powers of
these mystical stones to quiet your mind,
enliven your heart, and transform your life.

Witch
A guide to invocations, rituals, and
histories at the intersection of magic and
feminism, as informed by history's
witches--and the sociopolitical culture that
gave rise to them. When you start looking for
witches, you find them everywhere. As seekers
and practitioners reclaim and restore magic
to its rightful place among powerful forces
for social, personal, and political
transformation, more people than ever are
claiming the identity of Witch. But our
knowledge of witchcraft and magic has been
marred by erasure, sensationalism, and
sterilization, the true stories of history's
witches left untold. Through meditations,
stories, and practices, authors Risa Dickens
and Amy Torok offer an intersectional,
contemporary lens for uncovering and
reconnecting with feminist witch history.
Sharing traditions from all over the
world--from Harlem to Haiti, Oaxaca to
Mesopotamia--Missing Witches introduces
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readers to figures like Monica Sjoo, HP
Blavatsky, Maria Sabina, and Enheduanna,
shedding light on their work and the cultural
and sociopolitical contexts that shaped it.
Structured around the 8 sabbats of the Wheel
of the Year, each chapter includes
invocations, rituals, and offerings that
incorporate the authors' own wisdom,
histories, and journeys of trauma, loss, and
empowerment. Missing Witches offers an inside
look at the vital stories of women who have
practiced--and lived--magic.

Cat Call
In this wickedly funny cultural critique, the
author of the critically acclaimed memoir and
Hulu series Shrill exposes misogyny in the
#MeToo era. THIS IS A WITCH HUNT.WE'RE
WITCHES,AND WE'RE HUNTING YOU. From the
moment powerful men started falling to the
#MeToo movement, the lamentations began: this
is feminism gone too far, this is injustice,
this is a witch hunt. In The Witches Are
Coming, firebrand author of the New York
Times bestselling memoir and now critically
acclaimed Hulu TV series Shrill, Lindy West,
turns that refrain on its head. You think
this is a witch hunt? Fine. You've got one.
In a laugh-out-loud, incisive cultural
critique, West extolls the world-changing
magic of truth, urging readers to reckon with
dark lies in the heart of the American
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mythos, and unpacking the complicated, and
sometimes tragic, politics of not being a
white man in the twenty-first century. She
tracks the misogyny and propaganda hidden (or
not so hidden) in the media she and her peers
devoured growing up, a buffet of distortions,
delusions, prejudice, and outright bullsh*t
that has allowed white male mediocrity to
maintain a death grip on American culture and
politics-and that delivered us to this
precarious, disorienting moment in history.
West writes, "We were just a hair's breadth
from electing America's first female
president to succeed America's first black
president. We weren't done, but we were doing
it. And then, true to form-like the Balrog's
whip catching Gandalf by his little gray
bootie, like the husband in a Lifetime movie
hissing, 'If I can't have you, no one
can'-white American voters shoved an
incompetent, racist con man into the White
House." We cannot understand how we got herehow the land of the free became Trump's
America-without examining the chasm between
who we are and who we think we are, without
fact-checking the stories we tell ourselves
about ourselves and each other. The truth can
transform us; there is witchcraft in it.
Lindy West turns on the light.

The Green Witch
"Witches are gathering." When most people
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hear the word "witches," they think of horror
films and Halloween, but to the nearly one
million Americans who practice Paganism
today, it's a nature-worshipping,
polytheistic, and very real religion. So Alex
Mar discovers when she sets out to film a
documentary and finds herself drawn deep into
the world of present-day witchcraft. Witches
of America follows Mar on her immersive fiveyear trip into the occult, charting modern
Paganism from its roots in 1950s England to
its current American mecca in the San
Francisco Bay Area; from a gathering of more
than a thousand witches in the Illinois woods
to the New Orleans branch of one of the
world's most influential magical societies.
Along the way she takes part in dozens of
rituals and becomes involved with a wild
array of characters: a government employee
who founds a California priesthood dedicated
to a Celtic goddess of war; American
disciples of Aleister Crowley, whose
elaborate ceremonies turn the Catholic mass
on its head; second-wave feminist Wiccans who
practice a radical separatist witchcraft; a
growing "mystery cult" whose initiates trace
their rites back to a blind shaman in rural
Oregon. This sprawling magical community
compels Mar to confront what she believes is
possible-or hopes might be. With keen
intelligence and wit, Mar illuminates the
world of witchcraft while grappling in fresh
and unexpected ways with the question
underlying all faiths: Why do we choose to
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believe in anything at all? Whether
evangelical, Pagan priestess, or atheist,
each of us craves a system of meaning to give
structure to our lives. Sometimes we just
find it in unexpected places.

Missing Witches
A fiery, intersectional guide for activists
and witches alike, Revolutionary Witchcraft
is an empowered introduction to the history
and practice of politically-motivated magic.
From the politically charged origins of the
word "witch" to the present-day magical
resistance, this bold handbook explores the
role of witchcraft in our modern world.
Author, activist, and practicing witch Sarah
Lyons takes readers on a journey through a
leftist history of magic -- from the witch
hunts of early modern England, through the
Salem Witch Trials, and up to our present
moment. Pairing mystical acts, including
sigil magic and soul flight, with core
organizing tactics, like power mapping and
protests, Revolutionary Witchcraft offers a
blueprint for building a politically grounded
magical praxis. From social justice to
environmental activism, this radical
reimagining of political activism addresses
today's most pressing problems with
empowering, inclusive rituals and magical
actions. Each chapter introduces a key
concept, like dreaming big, experiencing
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magical initiation, and joining the
revolution, supported by a surprising
historical case study on the power of
mystical action. Full of actionable ideas for
magical organizing, and an appendix packed
with customizable spells, Revolutionary
Witchcraft is the perfect companion for the
magical uprising.

Waking the Witch
Celebrate the witchiest women writers with
beautiful illustrations and imaginative
vignettes. Literary Witches draws a
connection between witches and visionary
writers: both are figures of formidable
creativity, empowerment, and general
badassery. Through poetic portraits, Taisia
Kitaiskaia and Katy Horan honor the witchy
qualities of well-known and obscure authors
alike, including Virginia Woolf, Mira Bai,
Toni Morrison, Emily Dickinson, Octavia E.
Butler, Sandra Cisneros, and many more.
Perfect for both book lovers and coven
members, Literary Witches is a treasure and a
source of inspiration. Kitaiskaia and Horan
bring fresh insights on your most beloved
authors, suggest enchanting new writers, and
invite you to rediscover the magic of
literature.
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